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To: Gatekeepers 
From: Homeless Services Section Staff 
Date: 9/10/2024 
 

Please distribute to: ☒Executive Directors     ☒Fiscal Staff     ☒Homeless Services Program Staff 

☒Rental Assistance Program Staff  
 
Update For: OMB Training Update 
 
Message: For those who are attending the OMB Training today through Thursday, please make a note: 
OHCS has offered this training to a maximum of 3 attendees per CAA. Unfortunately, we mistakenly 
stated in the original program update that using a conference room and having additional attendees was 
an option. Wipflii has clarified that the training is at a discounted rate for a per-person cost and has 
asked that we share this with you to discourage the use of multiple attendees on one registration. Only 
the person who registered will be able to receive a certificate of participation or CPE credits (also only 
the registrant would be eligible to participate in the drawings and bingo).  
 
We apologize for this confusion.  
 
For More Information Contact: hsd.homelessservices@hcs.oregon.gov 
 
 


